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Hello,

Building 1000’s more homes in the Bay Area, such as in Palo Alto and Mountain View is absurd.  Traffic is
already horrendous, resources such as water will be scarce, and air pollution will be even worse.  Please stop
destroying what used to be nice areas for families to live such as Palo Alto, Los Altos, and Mountain View.
 Now that more and more employees will be working from home, they can move out of the area, pay less in
rent or home ownership costs, and escape the ridiculously high taxes in California. Many wise residents are
fleeing California already.

Good day,

Toni Halliwell




